From: Planning Planning

Sent: 03 February 2022 11:39

To: Tania Clifford

Subject: FW: Planning application: 2022/0102/A
Hi Tania

Hope all is good!
See email below concerns a case you are dealing with.

Thanks

Sent: 01 February 2022 18:30
To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application: 2022/0102/A

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your
password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi

I could not see a link to comment on this application to change the facade of The Hercules Pillar bar,
but found this email address to lodge my comments.

At the moment there is a double doors into the bar and either side of this doors there are sash
windows. I've never seen these windows open and hence in the Summer they currently keep the
noise within the bar.

So my concern is the proposed application will replace these sash windows with new bi-fold doors
and the door will be removed to the right. This will allow 4 larger tables to be positioned outside

with an additional 4 chairs.

Having doors that open rather than windows that are shut will cause a public nuisance (increased
noise), as will placing an extra 4 chairs on the pavement.

This is a very busy bar and often on a weekend drinkers spill out from the bar and stand over people
who are seated outside, blocking the pavement.

| ask you to consider not replacing the windows with doors and limit the number of outside tables
and chairs.

Thanks

Simon






